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In relation to both the previously mentioned initiatives, [ am proud to also announce is the
Agency’s new strategic plan. While serving as Deputy Commissioner, [ worked closely with the
other members of the Executive Team to help create the new strategic plan which places a
premium on the human dignity of each and every individual.

As [ mentioned earlier, the nation’s current struggles surrounding the complex issue of racial
inequality demonstrate the need for a renewed focus on basic human decency and respect.
Additional details regarding the new strategic plan will be revealed in the near future.

Having spent more than 30 years as a member of this department, I am truly honored to serve
this agency in the capacity of Interim Commissioner. In the interest of full disclosure, it would
be an even greater honor if [ were to be selected as the next “fulltime” Commissioner.

My hope is to continue to build on the Connecticut Department of Correction’s legacy as a
national leader in criminal justice reform, with a focus on safety first, coupled with
rehabilitation, and the responsible reentry of offenders. With approximately 95% of the
incarcerated population eventually returning to the community, we simply must prepare
individuals under our supervision as best we can - giving them the tools and resources they need
to succeed.

Again, please accept my sincere gratitude for your professionalism and incredible dedication to
the Agency’s mission. Regardless of what the future may bring, I am certain of one thing - I can
always count on you, our staff, to rise up, adapt to, and overcome any challenge that lies ahead. [
promise to do my best, in whatever role, to support you and the important work you do.

Stay healthy, stay safe.




	Page 1
	Page 2

